
Teletheatre BC - Bargaining Bulletin # 4

Tuesday, October 3, 2017

To all MoveUP Members at Teletheatre BC:

We are pleased to advise that the Company has finally agreed to meet with your Union and to commence collective

bargaining.

We will be meeting on Friday, October 6, 2017 to exchange and discuss proposals.  Further dates will be arranged

following the October 6th meeting.

We will keep you updated on the progress of bargaining as we move through the process.

In solidarity,

Karen Rockwell, Union Representative
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